
 

13th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week we have enjoyed completing our school Eisteddfod competition 

entries and baking Valentine’s Day biscuits!  In Maths we learned about half 

past times on our clocks.  We also learned about how to stay safe on the 

internet and we designed a game we could play on a tablet. 

 

Tomorrow at 9.05am we are holding our Big Merit celebration!  If your child 

has received a merit, between January and now, you are welcome to come 

and celebrate with us.  Please note that it is only the merit certificate with 

stars on, not the house points merits. 

Please ensure that your child brings his/her merit certificate to school tomorrow.  

 

Next Thursday and Friday we will be holding Show and Tell sessions.  This 

term we would like the children to bring something that shows a 

hobby/interest so they can talk about their interests outside school. 

 

After the half term holiday we will be celebrating our Eisteddfod on Friday 

March 7th.  Children can wear traditional Welsh costumes to school or a 

Welsh-themed costume, e.g. dragon, daffodil, leek, rugby player.  There will be 

a competition for the best costume.  Please see the newsletter for other 

Eisteddfod competitions to be completed at home over the holiday. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!  

 

Best Wishes,   

 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 

 


